
 

Dear Families: 
The below 2025-2026 school year tuition rates were recommended by the Parish Finance Council and 
approved by Fr. Dave Belt in January 2025. 
 

Tuition Rates Per Student for the School Year 2025 - 2026 

Program 
2025/2026  

Tuition 
Enrollment 

Fee* 
2025/2026 

Total With Enrollment Fee 
 3-Day Preschool $1,925  $200 $2,125 

5-Day PreK $2,850  $200 $3,050 

 TK $5,700  $200 $5,900 

 K – 8 $3,800 $200 $4,000 

 K-8 (Non-Catholic) $4,380 $200 $4,580 

  

*A $200, non-refundable enrollment fee per student is required at the time of enrollment to reserve their 
spot. This is accounted for in the total shown above in the last column. 
 

Discounts For Families Enrolling Three Or More Students in K-8: 
● 1st and 2nd child are $3,800+ $200 enrollment fee/student (due at time of enrollment) 
● 3rd child is $3,300  + $200 enrollment fee/student (due at time of enrollment) 
● 4th child is $2,200 + $200 enrollment fee/student  (due at time of enrollment) 
● Family Max is $13,100 + $200 enrollment fee/student (due at time of enrollment) 

 

Tuition Assistance 
School families may apply for financial assistance through FACTS before May 1, 2025. We ask families to apply 
for tuition assistance through the Children’s Scholarship Fund of Omaha (CSF) before other types of 
assistance are considered. CSF applications can be submitted beginning Monday, February 10, 2025. For more 
information, please visit their website at www.csfomaha.org/parents-family. We also encourage families 
interested in more information on the Latino Scholarship Fund to contact Betty Arellanes in the Archdiocese 
of Omaha’s Catholic Schools Office at bearellanes@archomaha.org or (402) 557-5570.  
 

We strive to keep our tuition rates affordable for all families while also ensuring the financial stability of our 
school. If you have questions or concerns, please contact us. 
 
In Christ, 
 
Fr. Dave Belt, Pastor    Ed Woll, President, 
St. Stephen the Martyr    St. Stephen Finance Council  
 
 

 

http://www.csfomaha.org/parents-family
mailto:bearellanes@archomaha.org


 

Dear Applicant,  
 
We encourage families to apply online as it simplifies submission and provides parents the ability to track the 
status of their child's application. Applications are for new students only. If your student is currently 
enrolled in our early childhood program, you will complete re-enrollment and should not complete an 
application.  
 
To begin your Application, visit school.stephen.org/admissions  
and click the Apply Here button. Or scan this QR Code.  
 
Once on our application website, you will need to create an Application Account (Attention Current Families, 
this is different from your Family Portal). Upon account creation, you will receive an email containing a 
verification link.  
 
Please note: There is a $22 
application fee for all new 
student applicants, including 
those who have siblings 
already enrolled at St. 
Stephen the Martyr. FACTS 
requires this fee and St. 
Stephen the Martyr Catholic 
School does not receive this 
payment. This fee must be 
paid by credit card and there 
is a processing fee. 
 
After applying, you will be 
able to track your admission 
status at the school by 
logging in to your account. 
Our Current Families have 
until February 17th to 
re-enroll. After that date, once your application is reviewed and your child has been accepted, our office will 
send you an enrollment packet to complete. Your student’s spot in our school will be reserved once we receive 
the completed enrollment packet and enrollment fee of $200.  
 
We appreciate your interest and hope to assist you in any way we can. If you have questions, please feel free to 
contact us at 402-896-0754. 
 
Sincerely, 
St. Stephen the Martyr Catholic School 

 

https://school.stephen.org/admissions/

